
 

 
November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
     
We are continuing to offer a bus service to all students living in the Hunsbury/Duston area 
for the spring term.  
 
We would appreciate all payments to be made by Friday 8th December 2017 at the latest in 
order for us to accommodate your requirements. Please specify which journey you require in 
the notes section on Parentpay. Any applications for this service after the deadline may not 
be met.  
 
All students require a bus pass in order to travel. 
 
 
School re-opens Thursday 4th January 2018 
 
Year’s 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12 & 13         
 
Payments          ParentPay 
  

Return            £212.80      
A.M. only/P.M. only          £106.40 
 
 
 

Payments should be made through our ParentPay system www.parentpay.com. If you 
would like further details of this service, please contact the Finance office on 01604 833903 
or email k.clayton@campion.northants.sch.uk.   
 
I strongly advise that you book your place as soon as possible.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Suzanne Harrison 
Finance Office           


